
 

 

BY HAND 

and VIA E-MAIL to jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us 

 

May 7, 2019 

  

Jennifer Raitt, Director 

Town of Arlington 

Arlington Redevelopment Board 

730 Massachusetts Avenue 

Arlington, Massachusetts 02476 

 

RE: 189 Broadway, Arlington, Massachusetts 

  

Dear Ms. Raitt: 

 

I am sending along three (3) copies of plans with respect to Request for Special Permits 

relating to the above referenced real estate along with three (3) copies of the Special 

Permit Petition under Environmental Design Review. 

 

The plans and application were emailed to you in digital form on May 7, 2019. 

 

I am also including a check in the amount of $529.60 made payable to the Town of 

Arlington with respect to the filing and the fee for the additional 148 square feet to be 

constructed. 

 

Would you please file the enclosed documents and plans at this time. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Robert J. Annese 

 

RJA/lms 

 

Enclosures 

mailto:jraitt@town.arlington.ma.us

